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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Meeting still on
1 message

Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org> Mon, Jul 10, 2023 at 3:52 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear Members, 

The 4 pm meeting for those interested in meeting with our owner’s rep is still on in the Jordan Conference Room. I
have unlocked the doors and am in the conference room presently. 

Matt

Sent from my iPhone

-- 
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
--- 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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